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SERVED BY 
Rev. Msgr. Hans A. L. Brouwers 
Pastor 
Rev. Msgr. John J. Jagodzinski 
Pastor Emeritus 
 

Father Scott Reilly, LC 
Weekend Assistant 
484-422-8117 
 

Stephanie Twohig 
Youth Minister 
Colleen Maguire 
Coordinator for Parish Life and 
Ministry: 610-688-4584 
 
Frank Tosti, School Principal 
610-688-5451 
 

S. Mary Elizabeth Karalis, SSJ 
Director of Religious Education  
610-688-7890 
MaryAnn Crowe 
Parish Nurse: 610-688-9479 
 

Laura Kerr 
Evangelization 
Dr. Ted Latham                           
Liturgical Music Director  
610-688-9489 
 

Joyce W. Chen 
Organist and Choir Director 
Angela Kusterbeck  
Business Manager 
Barbara Lombardi  
Parish Secretary 

PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL 
Rev. Msgr. Hans Brouwers, Sr. Mary Elizabeth Karalis, SSJ, Colleen 
Maguire, Frank Tosti, JoAnne Alexander, Sarah Bradley, Dan Hayes, Ed 
Kubala, Robert McAlaine, Jessica Waltman, Jeff Walkenhorst 
PARISH FINANCIAL COUNCIL 
Rev. Msgr. Hans Brouwers, Angela Kusterbeck, Carolyn Evans, Frank Tosti, 
Richard Craft, Joseph Chott 

SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME January 16, 2022 
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MASS AND PRAYER INTENTIONS 

Requests for Prayers 
Sick Prayer List: 

 
   If you wish to have your name or the name of a loved one added to 
this prayer list, please call or email us.  New names will appear in 
bold.  Other than critical or terminal conditions, the names will 
remain on this list for 30 days.  Please help us keep our prayer 
list current by letting us know when the status of a person on the sick 
list changes.  Due to HIPAA laws, parish staff does not know if a 
parishioner is hospitalized or placed in a nursing home unless some-
one informs them.  Please contact the parish office if you would like a 
hospital visit. 

Joan Beiter 
Robert Bruno 
Ryan Carlton 
Charles Carr 
Richard Caruso 
Jackie Chedeville 
Patrick Graham 
Rosemary Grimm 
Ginny Jackson 

Wesley Jones 
Libby Judge 
Tony Lopez 
Daniel Maguire 
Timothy Mahoney 
John McCabe 
Madeleine O’Keefe 
Paula Rudnick 
Logan Schweiter 

Claire Sieracki 
Donna Schmidt 
Jack Schrems 
Jessica Smucker 
Debbie Snyder 
Maryanne Sullivan 
Carol Taddeo 

Deceased Prayer List: 
 

Bert Melli, John Byrne, Robert Dudzinsky, John Harley 

Visit us on Facebook. 

PARISH INCOME PARISH EXPENSES 
  

Sunday Collection: $7,871.00 
Administration Expenses: 

$16,440.59 
Electronic Giving: $15,651.67 Maintenance: $6,227.29 

Tuition: $131,600.00  
Socials/Donations: $9,697.00  

  
  

Other Income:$4,769.00 Other Expenses: $3,097.19 
Weekly Income: $169,588.67 Weekly Expenses: $25,765.07 
YTD Income: $2,590,937.58 YTD Expenses: $2,112,581.68 

 YTD Balance:  $478,355.90 

Check out our website at www.sksparish.org! 

SKS BULLETIN INFORMATION 
 
   All Bulletin information must be to the rec-
tory by 5pm on Monday.  Bulletin inserts are 
due to the rectory at least 10 days before the 
date requested.  

OUR STEWARDSHIP IN TREASURE 
Weeks of: 5 January - 10 January 2022 

Rosary for an End to the Coronavirus 
 
   As we continue to struggle with the coronavirus 
pandemic, one of our parishioners is leading a 
rosary at 7:00pm in the church every Tuesday.  
All are encouraged to come and pray to our 
Blessed Mother for her intercession to her Son, 
Our Lord, that he may have mercy on us during 
these challenging times! 

SUNDAY, JANUARY 16, 2022 
9:30 AM Chad McHugh 
11:30 AM Colin Brady 
 
MONDAY, JANUARY 17, 2022 
6:30 AM Special Intention 
8:00 AM Patricia Feeney 
 
Eucharistic Adoration will begin after the 8:00 am Mass with 
Benediction starting at 4:30 pm. 
 
TUESDAY, JANUARY 18, 2022 
6:30 AM Bert Melli 
8:00 AM Anne and Scho Schofield 
 
WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 19, 2022 
6:30 AM James and Marjorie White 
8:00 AM Robert Bergan 
 
THURSDAY, JANUARY 20, 2022 
6:30 AM Jeanette Kovolski 
8:00 AM Sr. Mary O’Connell 
 
FRIDAY, JANUARY 21, 2022 
6:30 AM Special Intention 
8:00 AM Michael Andreas 
 
SATURDAY, JANUARY 22, 2022 
8:00 AM Henry Adamczyk 
5:00 PM Fred Petrone 
 
SUNDAY, JANUARY 23, 2022 
9:30 AM William and Catherine Knoll 
11:30 AM Maria Carmen Angulo 
 
Readings: Neh 8:2-4a, 5-6, 8-10; 1 Cor 12:12-30,  
   or 12:12-14, 27; Lk 1:1-4; 4:14-21 

March for Life - Washington, DC 
Friday, January 28, 2022 

 
Mass at 10:00am 

Basilica of the National Shrine of the  
Immaculate Conception 

 
March at 1:00pm 

RESPECT LIFE 

Tax Letters 
 
   Please call the rectory office (610-688-4584) if you 
would like a letter that summarizes your Church contri-
butions for tax purposes. 
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FFrom the desk of Monsignor Brouwers 
 

OUR ORGAN IS COMING! 
 

KEYS TO THE KINGDOM Update 
 
   After a delay of almost two years, I am excited to announce that our new pipe organ is on its way from 
Padua, Italy!  You may recall that we had contracted with Fratelli Ruffatti, one of the finest organ manufac-
turers in the world, to construct a new organ for us; the contract was signed in April 2018 and the organ 
was completed in March 2020.  It was scheduled to be installed over the summer of 2020 but we all know 
why that didn’t happen.  Like so many aspects of our lives, COVID-19 interrupted our plans since the four 
professional installers required to install our new organ weren’t allowed to enter our country.  We have 
been in regular contact with Fratelli Ruffatti since then to determine when installation could occur.  Finally, 
as travel restrictions were lifted this fall, we determined that it would be safe to ship the organ just a few 
weeks ago.  It was crated into one full size and one half-size container and left the Ruffatti factory in Padua, 
Italy, on 15 December to be transported to the nearby Venice port.  We learned just last week that it has 
departed its last port in Italy and is scheduled to arrive at the Baltimore Harbor at the end of this month!  
After clearing customs, it will be shipped here by truck and the installers will get to work.  It is estimated to 
take about four weeks to install the organ and another three to four weeks to voice its 2,245 pipes in its 37 
ranks.  We expect that our new pipe organ will be fully functional in time for the Easter Vigil on 16 April.  
This is truly exciting news as we finally achieve our goal of providing for the best of musical instruments – a 
Bösendorfer piano that we have already enjoyed for more than two years and now a fine quality three-
manual pipe organ – to accompany us in worship of our God!   
 
   As you can well imagine, installation of this organ will be quite a project and will require a little flexibility 
on our part.  About half of the church nave (the main part of the church) will have to be cordoned off for a 
few weeks to house the organ parts as they are prepared for installation in the choir loft and the two positiv 
divisions above the church doors in the Daily Mass Chapel area.  So, beginning in early February, seating 
will be a little more limited at our Sunday Masses.  We hope to be able to continue to livestream our 
9:30am Mass but that may be interrupted for a few weeks since this occurs in the choir loft.  But, these 
temporary inconveniences will be minor compared to the tremendous benefit we will all receive from the 
splendid musical accompaniment that our very talented organists will provide for us from our new pipe or-
gan!   
 
   This project started in the summer of 2016 so to refresh the memory of those who have been here since 
2016 and to provide a background for those who have arrived since then, allow me to recap the reason for 
this project.  The pipe organ that was originally installed in our current church was built in 1965 by Tellers, a 
now-defunct organ building company, for an organ teachers’ convention in Philadelphia and was never in-
tended for church use.  Since the construction cost for our new church, completed in 1966, was already 
substantial ($750,000 - equivalent to $6.2 million today), Fr. William O’Donnell, the pastor at that time, was 
very grateful for the generous offer by a parishioner to pay for the installation of this organ; it was a good 
temporary solution.  It served our parish for almost 55 years but not without serious problems.  Shortly after 
I arrived here, I discovered records going back to 1995 indicating that previous pastors had researched the 
possibility of replacing the organ since it wasn’t adequate for the church and was in constant need of 
maintenance and repair. 
 
   Besides being inadequate and in constant need of repair, our previous organ also raised serious logistical 
challenges for our musicians.  Our old organ had only one console – in the choir loft – so, as you may re-
call, our musicians had to run from the choir loft down to the piano behind the altar and then back again 
throughout Mass because some pieces are best accompanied by an organ, others by a piano.  And, there 
were acoustical shortcomings.  The cantor and choir struggled with the delay between the organ and the 
altar area.  And, because of its location, the organ was not suitable for use at small weddings or funerals 
that are celebrated in the Daily Mass Chapel. 
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   Allow me to describe to you some of the other limitations of our old organ.  While it was still in place, you 
needed simply look up into the choir loft to see that several of the pipes were sagging and leaning.  That’s 
because they were made of inferior material and were beginning to buckle.  If you had the opportunity to 
go up into the choir loft, you would have seen that the organ console was in very poor condition.  The elec-
trical control panel was clearly intended to be temporary and was outdated.  The expression chamber was 
no longer functioning.  Over the last months of its operation, you may have noticed that some of the keys 
were sticking and several of the stops were malfunctioning, as well. 
 
   I had looked into repairing the old organ and contacted three organ repair companies.  After examining it, 
two of them wouldn’t even offer a proposal and the third offered an estimate at the cost of $75,000 just to 
repair it but without a guarantee since the organ had too many structural issues. 
 
   It was all of this that led us to decide to replace it.  So, in the summer of 2016, under the expert leader-
ship of Dr. Ted Latham, our Liturgical Music Director, we developed and circulated a request for proposals 
(RFP).  As we prepared our RFP, we determined that we should also take advantage of this moment to 
address two important shortcomings of the current situation that I mentioned above: its logistical challeng-
es and acoustical shortcomings.  These would be overcome with an additional organ console near the pi-
ano and additional pipes in the daily Mass chapel area.  So, we requested the inclusion of an option for an 
additional console to be installed where the temporary electronic organ’s console is currently located and 
antiphonal pipes above the doors in the Daily Mass Chapel. 
 
   Four organ companies submitted proposals.  Cunningham Piano (with its headquarters in King of Prus-
sia), which represents Fratelli Ruffatti, offered the best one.  They would build a new organ specifically for 
our worship space for $1,050,000.  It would be a state-of-the art instrument, using both age-proven build-
ing techniques and the best materials as well as the latest electronic technology to make it a versatile in-
strument that would serve us well and last a long time. 
 
   Ted, Dr. Valentin Radu (a parishioner who is also an accomplished organist - he provides organ accom-
paniment at our 5:00pm Sunday Vigil Mass) and I visited several churches in the area to examine and lis-
ten to organs that had been installed by two of the other companies that had submitted proposals.  And, 
Ted flew to Florida to examine and play the only organ on the East Coast that Ruffatti had recently in-
stalled (founded in 1940, Ruffatti has installed over 500 organs worldwide).  It was clear that the Ruffatti 
organ proposal was the best and would be perfectly suited to our church.  So, after extensive consultation 
with both our Parish Pastoral Council and Parish Finance Council - and with their approval - I submitted 
the proposals to the Archdiocese in April of 2017 and received approval at the end of October 2017.  The 
contract was signed by all the necessary parties in April 2018 and construction was begun.  As I men-
tioned above, it was completed in March of 2020, just before the coronavirus pandemic.  Now, it is finally 
on its way, and after a brief time of inconvenience during its installation, we will all benefit from it for years 
to come!     
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   Eucharistic Adoration takes place 
at St. Katharine’s every Monday from 
the end of the 8:00 am Mass until 
Benediction which starts at 4:30 pm 
and lasts until around 4:45 pm.  

Spend some quiet time with the Lord.  Read the 
divine words of Our Lord Jesus, meditate, pray or 
just sit quietly and listen to His words to you.  
You will leave the church happy and refreshed.  
Come and visit for as few or as many minutes as 
you have.  You won’t be sorry.   This is the best 
gift that you could ever give yourself.

Parish Nurse Ministry
   Reminders for dealing with the cold:

1. Drink plenty of fluids, eat a healthy diet, 
avoid caffeine and alcohol before going out-
side.

2. Check to make sure you have plenty of bat-
teries.

3. No generator should be inside the home. 
Place the generator at least 20 feet from the 
house.

4. Never shovel or go walking alone in frigid 
weather.

5. Wear no-skid boots when shoveling.
6. Shovel on an hourly basis instead of all at 

once.
7. Push snow to the side and lift with legs, not 

back, with no twist of the torso.
8. If you have a life alert, keep it on you at all 

times.

ARCHDIOCESAN NEWS

PARISH ACTIVITIES

Men’s Evening of Reflection
   Please join us for the Men’s Evening of Reflec-
tion with Father Scott Reilly, LC (in person or 
livestreamed) this Tuesday evening, January 
18th, starting at 6:15pm with Mass in church, 
followed by Father Scott’s reflections.  For more 
information, please contact Father Scott at 
frscott@legionaries.org.

   The 7th and 8th grade after school Youth 
Group will resume this Tuesday, January 18th 
from 3:00-4:00pm in the parish center.  Masks 
are required!

MLK Day of Service 2022

For the eighth year, the Youth Group will be 
helping a variety of shelters and organizations in 
need.  If you would like to donate any of the 
Items listed below, please drop them off in the 
church library or vestibule the weekend of Janu-
ary 15-16, 22-23 and 29-30.

Individual Items: soap, tooth brushes, tooth 
paste, travel shampoo, deodorant, feminine hy-
giene products, new bath towels and new twin 
blankets. 

On MLK Day of Service, Monday, January 
17th from 10:00 am to 12:00 pm, for the second 
year in a row, you can pick up a “Bag of Ser-
vice” in the school drop off lane.  They will also 
be available in the church library or vestibule.  
More information will follow in next week’s bulle-
tin.  If you have any questions, please contact 
Steph Twohig at youthminster@sksparish.org.
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Adoration 
Maureen Reilly 
610-989-3747 
Marie Northington 
610-687-6498 
Adult Altar Servers 
Paul and Alicia Peterson 
610-989-0277 
 

Altar Servers 
Dan Hayes 
484-367-7364 
Charismatic Prayer Group 
Paul Hayes  
610-687-8835 
 
Children’s Liturgy of  
the Word 
Betty Sabol 
610-688-9489 
Michele Staves      
mcstaves@gmail.com 
Church Environment 
Amy Tahtabrounian  
610-688-3970 
Eucharistic Ministers 
Patrice Polgar 
484-620-2282 
Liturgical Music Ministries 
Dr. Ted Latham 
610-688-9489 
Ministers of Hospitality 
Janna Forte 
484-432-2640 
Ministers of the Word 
(Lectors) 
Erika Murdocca   
610-348-2357 
 

Pre Jordan 
Sister Mary Elizabeth 
610-688-7890 
 

Rosary Group 
Mary Ann Mahoney        
610-971-0441 
 

Caring for Friends 
Colleen Maguire 
610-688-4584 
 
Athletic Association 
Michael Gompers 
ad@sksparish.org 
 
Cub Scouts 
Jeff Walkenhorst 
skspack219@gmail.com 

C.A.R.E.S. (Children Are 
Receiving Extended Care) 
Michael Gavin    
610-587-7440 
 
Close Knit Community 
Marie Rauscher 
610-964-0642 

H.O.P.E. (Helping Other  
People in Emergencies) 
Colleen Maguire    
610-688-4584 
Shauna Munshower  
610-688-4348 

Interfaith Hospitality  
Network 
Robert and Jane Till          
610-710-6410 
 
Knights of Columbus 
Bill Lehner 
610-764-6267 

Mercy Hospice Casserole 
Program 
Jane Dwyer 
610-306-9171 
Jane Dooner 
610-505-1436 
Susan Wiener 
610-331-3847 

Parish Library 
Christine Purkiss 
610-202-5360 

Parish Center Kitchen 
Ginny Dutton 
610-710-6307 
 
Persons with Disabilities 
Rosemarie Mazzeo 
215-888-1043 

St. Martin de Porres  
Outreach 
Maria Carrillo 
215-764-2166 

WORSHIP 

SERVICE 

 

Bible Study 
Msgr. Brouwers 
610-688-4584 
 

Home and School Association 
Kate Quinn 
484-328-3353 
 

Marriage Preparation 
Dan and Julie Pijawka 
610-247-0582 
 

Parish School 
Frank Tosti 
610-688-5451 
 

P.R.E.P. and P.R.E.P. Board  
(CCD Advisory Board) 
Sr. Mary Elizabeth Karalis 
610-688-7890 
 

Respect Life 
Matt and Maria Sowden 
610-975-9474 
sksrespectlife@gmail.com  
 

Rite of Christian Initiation 
of  Adults (RCIA) 
Msgr. Brouwers 
610-688-4584 

OUT OF PARISH  
RESOURCES 

Archdiocesan Information   
215-587-3600 
Crisis Pregnancy Line  
1-800-CARE-002 
Metropolitan Tribunal  
215-587-3750 
Separated and Divorced  
Catholics          
215-587-0500 

     ABUSE POLICY  

If you are interested  in learning more about any 
of the groups call the contact name above or the 
rectory at 610-688-4584. 

  COMMUNITY BUILDING CATECHESIS 

Alcoholics Anonymous 
Contact Rectory      
610-688-4584 
 

Hospitality Committee 
(Newcomers) 
Helen Gleason 
610-688-0124 
 

Mothers of Young Children 
Emily Monastra 
emily_devoe@yahoo.com 

Parish Coffee  
Anne Walkenhorst  
610-688-4584 
 

Parish Center Reservations  
Manager 
Marian Cellucci 
610-688-7044 

Aberdeen Club 
Susan Diebold  
610-527-3298 
 

Walking with Purpose 
Maureen Reilly 
610-989-3747 
Colleen Brady 
610-687-3449 

Time and Talent Team Coordinators: Bob McAlaine: bobbydmc@gmail.com,  
Chris Gagliardi: cgagliardi@cdssh.org  
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BASEMENT WATERPROOFING
FOUNDATION REPAIR • MOLD REMEDIATION
1-888-5DRY-TECH | www.DryTechCorp.com

Neighboring Parishioner

RIDESHARE
ZONE
S
A
M
I

#WHATSMYNAME

toptop
sksk
atchatch
nformnform

Mallory’s Army Foundation
United Together In The Fight Against Bullying...

Don’t Just Teach Kindness... BE KINDNESS!
www.MallorysArmy.com

(973) 440-8657 • info@mallorysarmy.org
   It’s easy to join our mailing list! Just send your email 

address by text message: 
Text MALLORYSARMY to 22828 to get started.

Message and data rates may apply.

O U R  S P O N S O R S  &  O U R  C O M M U N I T YO U R  S P O N S O R S  &  O U R  C O M M U N I T Y
Sponsors can off er promotions, 

discounts and/or up-to-date contact 
information to the ENTIRE community

ANYONE in the community can access 
realtime off ers from their favorite 
sponsors to save, share & support

MEDICAL ADVANCES ARE HELPING PEOPLE LIVE LONGER
Unplanned Long-Term Care Could Wipe You Out

Odds of Having a Fire?
About 3%

Odds of a Car Accident?
About 18%

Odds of Needing Long-Term Care?
About 72%

PREMIUMS ARE GUARANTEED TO NEVER INCREASE
If your Long Term Benefits are never used, your beneficiary will collect an amount equal to the premium paid - TAX FREE.

For information on Long Term Care insurance that pays benefits whether at home or in a facility, with benefits being payable to
YOU so YOU decide who gets paid, whether a friend, family or institution; call our office.

Mention this ad so the parish gets credit.Mention this ad so the parish gets credit. (610) 265-1565
Lex and Smith Associates, Ltd.
FINANCIAL SERVICES
PROTECTING AND GROWING OUR CLIENTS’ ASSETS SINCE 1971

491 Allendale Road • Suite 207
King of Prussia, PA 19406

(800) 722-9919 • Fax (610) 265-7513

$350Off 
Any New Stairlift With This Ad

• FREE in home evaluations
• Family owned & operated for more than 20 years

1.888.900.8883

www.Tri-StateStairlifts.com

Support Our Advertisers!
SHOP LOCAL • EAT LOCAL • ENJOY LOCAL

SSSSSSSSupport Our Advertisers!
HHOP LOCAL EAT LOCAL ENJOY LOCA

ALLEVA FUNERAL HOME, INC.
1724 E. LANCASTER AVE., PAOLI, PA 19301

644-3540         STEPHEN J. ALLEVA - SUPERVISOR         296-5043
ASK ABOUT OUR PRE-PLANNING SERVICE

Ron Denbroeder
484-994-1033
Jaguar Land Rover Main Line
325 East Lancaster Avenue, Wayne, PA 19087

Ask Me About Our Special S.K.S Discount

484-477-4032
OliverHeatCool.com

EXPERTS IN:
Heating • Cooling 

Plumbing • Electrical 
Home Remodeling

Setting the Standard for
Quality Over 3 Decades

In Our 4th Decade of Quality Service

French Drains • Foundation Repair • Mold Remediation

610-696-0100
www.morganbasementwaterproofing.com

All Work Guaranteed

333 West Lancaster Avenue
Wayne, PA 19087

P: 610-688-3355 • F: 610-688-7181
www.boucherorthodontics.com

NORMAND S. BOUCHER, D.D.S.
Orthodontics for Adults & Children

www.PhiladelphiaCatholicCemeteries.com
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Kitchen Countertops, 
bathroom vanities,

tile and more!
1010 Pulinski Rd. Ivyland, Bucks County, PA 18974

215.734.9100
Open Monday Thru Saturday

www.SuburbanMarble.com
Contractor #PA 007452

366 West Lancaster Avenue, Wayne           1-800-DONOHUE
www.donohuefuneralhome.com

366 West LLLLLLLLLLLLLLLLLLLancaccc ster Avenue Wayne 1-8

Peter F. Huf
Supervisor

BASEMENT WATERPROOFING
MOLD REMEDIATION • FOUNDATION REPAIR

www.RightwayWaterproofi ng.com  610-789-3717

FREE INSPECTION
Licensed & Insured

Family Owned and 
Operated Since 1987

Church

Member

Discounts Non-Medical Professional Care Services for Adults & Seniors

Personal Care and Companionship • Personal Hygiene • Meal Preparation
Light Housekeeping • Medication Reminders • Administration and Errands

“Kali Kare for Quality Care” 
www.kalikarehomecare.com

833-438-5542 Ext. 1 • info@kalikarehomecare.com

BASEMENT PANTHERBASEMENT PANTHER
WATERPROOFINGWATERPROOFING

Mold Remediation
Crawl Space Encapsulation

610-994-0930610-994-0930
www.basementpanther.com

            Ed Hamel
          TILE &
       MARBLE

C   T 610-246-7502
PA L .# PA049257

  35+ years

experience

Save $500.00 off  
New Roof or Siding 

Installation
FREE ESTIMATES
CALL TODAY!!
610.247.9335

isaacshomeimprovements@gmail.com
www.isaacshomeimprovement.com

320 South Roberts Road | Rosemont, PA 19010 | 610-525-8800
Apply at www.stedmondshome.org

NOW HIRING
RNS - LPNS - DIRECT SUPPORT STAFF 

Securities and Advisory Services off ered through Dedicated Investment Advisors LLC. 

Steve Clott CPA EA CFP®
Professional Tax Return
     Prep Done Right!
SERVING DELAWARE COUNTY & MAIN LINE FOR OVER 40 YEARS

Competitive Rates!
(610) 446-0440

2024 Darby Road • Havertown, PA 19083

WILLIAM F. WISELY                                 Certifi ed Tax Professional

WISELY TAX SERVICES
Wayne, Pennsylvania

Enrolled Agent M.S. Taxation
610-688-8097

William C. McConaghy (1937-2019)
John J. McConaghy - Supervisor
Christopher C. McConaghy

TRADITIONAL FUNERALS  •  CREMATION
Advance Funeral Planning

328 W. LANCASTER AVE., ARDMORE
Four Generations Since 1894

www.mcconaghyfuneralhome.com

610-642-7954

MC CONAGHY FUNERAL HOME

ACCEPTED

GARAGE DOORS
New Doors & Openers

Repairs - All Major Brands

MICHAEL CARR
610-356-2902

NEWTOWN SQ       SINCE 1980

T R O S I N I

Landscape Management

INSTALLATIONS
MAINTENANCE

CLEAN-UPS
610-995-9950

               C  B. G
     PLUMBING

HEATING-COOLING
Bath Showroom on Premises

Since 1926
610-853-1100

688-4546 688-9762
ABERDEEN SUNOCO
— COMPLETE AUTO REPAIR —
302 E. Lancaster Ave., Wayne, PA

Howard Reinhardt

ALL MAKES & MODELS
392 W. LANCASTER AVE.

WAYNE, PA
We Work With All Insurance Companies

Diocese Member 

610-688-6801
www.mainlinecollision.com

John Weber, Inc.
Masonry Restoration & Waterproofi ng

4718 “A” Street
Philadelphia, PA 19120

P: (215)324-1418
F: (215)329-8967

Marty@weberinc.comcastbiz.net
www.johnweberinc.com

Martin Fricko - President

STEPHEN J. DIORIO
Auto • Life • Health
Home & Business

687-3223

195 E. Lancaster Ave.
Wayne

610-688-5150

K  M
ELECTRICAL CONTRACTOR

610-688-9200

Tom Dooner,Tom Dooner, REALTORREALTOR®

Cell: (610) 659-1436
Office: (610) 254-9292

tom.dooner@DuffyRealEstate.comtom.dooner@DuffyRealEstate.com
ParishionerParishioner

Color Your World
with Jan Senn

Interior/Exterior • Kitchen Cabinets
Fully Insured • Color Matching • Reliable

Power Washing • Neat, Clean & Experienced
610-247-2246

East Eagle Road at St. Denis Lane - Havertown, PA 19083
STRETCH Funeral Service, Inc.

John J. (Jay) Stretch IV, F.D., Supervisor
Timothy J. Stretch, F.D. • Edward (Ted) F. Powers, III, F.D. 

Frank Ragazzone, F.D. • Jade McGee, F.D.
Main Line 610-446-1075

www.stretchfuneralhome.com
Our Family Serving Your Family Since 1928Our Family Serving Your Family Since 1928

Full Service,Cremation, Pre-Pai d FuneralsFull Service,Cremation, Pre-Pai d Funerals

Advertise Your 
Business Here
800-333-3166 

ext. 161
www.jppc.net

610.688.5312
www.eppsplumbing.com

Parishioner

Plumbing & Heating, Inc.

Commercial Rates are at an All Time Low. Contact 
us today to get a free analysis to see if we can help 

Save you money with your monthly payments 
on your commercial property. Multi-Family, Retail, 

Offi  ce Building, Apartment and Condos. Can 
close in as little as 45 days! Four season customer 

service is our top priority.

www.duqfunding.com
1650 Market Street - Suite 3600, Philadelphia, PA 19103




